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Galloway, NJ – The Stockton Center on Successful Aging is sponsoring a free workshop, 
“Foundations of Investing Across Generations,” for older adults on Wednesday, Feb. 3 from 1-
3 p.m. The workshop will be held at Woodview Estates Assisted Living, located at 5030 Unami 
Blvd. in Mays Landing, N.J.  

Older adults from the community are invited to attend. A complimentary lunch, courtesy of 
Woodview Estates, begins at 1 p.m. 

Financial Adviser Jason Kiefer will present an educational program for those who are either new 
to investing, or those who need a refresher. He will introduce the concepts of sound investing to 
help participants’ younger family members help begin the planning process.  

Participants will learn the importance of developing a strategy, the impact of asset allocation 
and the influence of inflation on long-term goals.  

Call 609-625-4878 or email residentservices@woodviewestates.com for directions and to 
register.  

Visit the SCOSA website at www.stockton.edu/scosa for more information, updates and 
cancellation procedures.                                                                              
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